
 
 
 
 

MEMO 

 

Date:  January 22, 2010 

To:  Senator Betty Boyd, Chair 

  Senate Health and Human Services Committee 

  Representative Jim Riesberg, Chair 

  House of Representatives Health and Human Services Committee 

From:  Wendy Anderson, Program Director, Colorado State Board of Pharmacy 

  Division of Registrations 

  Department of Regulatory Agencies 

Subject: Colorado’s Electronic Prescription Drug Monitoring Program 
(“PDMP”) 

Pursuant to CRS 12-22-706(3), the Colorado State Board of Pharmacy must report 
annually to the Health and Human Services Committee of the Senate and House of 
Representatives detailing the gifts, grants, and donations requested, and the amounts 
received to maintain the PDMP. 

In 2009, no money was received for maintenance of the PDMP. 

Funds were unsuccessfully solicited funds from the following: 

1) The Colorado Health Foundation 

2) The Commonwealth Fund 

3) The Denver Foundation 

4) The Bill and Melinda Gates Foundation 

5) The Boettcher Foundation 

6) The Rose Community Foundation 

7) COPIC Companies 

8) The Colorado Trust 



 

Funds have been solicited from the following, but responses have not been received yet: 

9) The Anschutz-Rodgers Foundation 

Should you have any questions regarding this report please contact me directly at 303-
894-7754 or by e-mail at wendy.anderson@dora.state.co.us. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


